

Duluth Police Department Michael Tusken, Chief of Police

2030 North Arlington Avenue · Duluth, Minnesota · 55811 218-730-5020 · Email: mtusken@duluthmn.gov · www.duluthmn.gov

February 7, 2019

Park Point Community Club Al Robins 3026 Minnesota Avenue Duluth, MN 55802

Dear Members of the Park Point Community Club,

On behalf of the Duluth Police Department and our K-9 Unit, I want to personally thank you for your very generous donation to our K-9 Unit in memory of our K-9, Haas.

Although our hearts are still heavy with the loss of Haas, the outpouring of kindness and support shown by our community has been simply overwhelming and humbling. We value the support of people like you who will have our backs when crisis strikes; we truly could not do our jobs without you.

Respectfully,

Michael Tusken

Michael J. Juska

Chief of Police

MT:lmr